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Celebrating 100 years 1912-2012

General Order # 986
                                                           November 2012   

November 2012 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, November 16th, 2012
                   LOCATION:     Florian Hall
                                           55 Hallet Street 
       Dorchester, MA. 02124
                            TIME:         1800 Hours-Cocktail Hour




      1900 Hours-Dinner
PROGRAM
100th Anniversary of
The Box 52 Association
Gala Banquet

Guest Speaker
Retired Boston Fire Commissioner
Paul A. Christian
October 2012 Meeting

Members, Applicants along with several guests enjoyed a presentation by Member Michael Worley who presented a video presentation of various area fires and emergencies. The tape was prepared by several noted South Shore videographers.
Rest In Peace

Member William Ramskiwiz passed away on October 6th. Bill was accepted into membership on January 21, 1988. May his soul rest in peace.
100th Anniversary

· Tickets are on sale now for $ 40.00 per person. Contact Treasurer William Wilderman and get your tickets. This is to be a gala event. Plan now and don’t miss it!
· This is a Friday night at 1800 hours. Please make sure to allow yourself enough travel time with rush hour traffic.
· Any member wishing to attend and in need of transportation is asked to contact President Macdonald. Also, we are looking for members willing to volunteer to help with transporting members to the banquet, let the President know if you can help out.

Nominations
At the October meeting a motion was made for the Secretary to cast one ballot and the new slate of Officers and Directors is as follows:

Officers

Alan Macdonald, President

Patrick O’Connor, Vice President

Michael Kass, Secretary

Bill Wilderman, Treasurer

Board of Directors

Thomas Brophy  three (3) year term (2nd)
Benjamin Marra  three (3) year term  (1st)
Reminders

· Banquet Tickets on sale $ 40.00 per person, see Treasurer William Wilderman

· Gala Banquet November 16th at Florian Hall 1800 hours
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino

